
 
 
November 26, 2023  
 
 
 
Update on Cybersecurity Incident  
 
 
Henry Schein would like to provide a further update on the cybersecurity incident following the 
communications we provided on November 22 and 23.  
 
We expect our U.S. ecommerce platform and certain other applications to be restored in the next few 
days, and possibly as early as Monday. Our ecommerce platform and other applications in Canada and 
Europe are expected to follow shortly thereafter. 
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